
Retired in 2007 as Associate Professor of Biology and Environmental Science at Grenfell Campus 
after 35 years of service.

Henry Mann, a botanist scholar, and long past his formal departure from Grenfell, has continued to 
support the university and his community in nature-related educational programs and activities.  He 
continues to contribute to the development of the campus herbarium;   offers guest lectures to 
students on topics that use the herbarium as a resource, and according to one colleague, is an 
irreplaceable member of the herbarium curating committee. As a valued member of his local 
communities of Pasadena and Humber Valley, Henry participates in nearly all of the annual NL 
mushroom forays; works with Humber Natural History Society serving on the board, authors 
articles for Nature NL,  serves with NL Wildflower Society, leading field trips and producing 
articles for the newsletter; has developed nature trail and program for Pasadena Ski and Nature 
Park, assists the Town of Pasadena as a member of the walking trail committee. For the provincial 
government he has authored and contributed to field guides with provincial scope. He has made 
frequent contributions to several publications including: Omphalina, Sarracenia and Osprey.  He 
was a major contributor of both text and photographs to a new Limestone Barrens book, has made 
major contributions to a book of NL wildflowers and currently has in publication an unreleased 
book on NL flesh-eating plants.


